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TO:

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners
FROM:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager

DATE:

August 13, 2013

SUBJECT:
Bids Received for City Annual Financial Auditing Services

The City received eight (8) proposals to the solicitation for financial auditing services.  Copies of these bids were delivered to the Commission on the day of bid opening.  

During the past 2 weeks, our Finance Department has conducted a review of proposals received and reflected this in the attached Auditor Summary Table.  Finance confirms that all proposal firms are licensed with the State Department of Business and Professional Regulation (DBPR).  No complaints have been filed with the DBPR on any of the firms.  Finance has also conducted interviews regarding the audit services provided to other entities with at least three (3) of the references provided in the proposal.
The Administration requests discussion and direction at tonight’s meeting regarding the Commission’s option to waive interviews, select a small group of firms to interview, or to conduct interviews of all firms in a Workshop preceding the next Commission meeting.  If interviews are desired by the Commission, Finance suggests allowing 15 minutes for each interview to allow each firm a 10 minute presentation period followed by 5 minutes for Commission questions.
An agenda item will be prepared for the next August Commission meeting calling for a Commission ranking of audit proposals.  The Resolution will also direct the Administration to negotiate a final services agreement with the Commission’s top ranked firm in compliance with State statute.
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